
Calendar Events 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N. Wooster Street, Capron, IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

April 1, 2022 

 Apr 4 School Resumes 

 Apr 6 Spring Pictures  

 Apr 13 Preschool  

Screening 

 Apr 14 T3 Progress  

reports sent home  

 Apr 15 No School (Good 

Friday) 

 Apr 18 Snow Day  

Make-up– We have 

school 

 Apr 19 School Board 

Meeting 

 Apr 20 Preschool 

Screenings 

 Apr 22 SIP Day NO 

SCHOOL 

 Apr 27 Late Start 

2021-2022 Yearbooks  
Yearbooks are still on sale! Cost $ 13.00. Please 

make checks payable to Capron  
Elementary School.  Delivery in late May.  

Online Registration  
for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Goto  https://registration.powerschool.com/family/Login?ReturnUrl=http%3A%2F%
2Fregistration.powerschool.com%2Ffamily%2Fdirectaction&AutoLogOut=False 

PRESCHOOL SCREENING 
Preschool screening is scheduled for April 13 & 20   

at Capron Elementary School.   
Parents must make an appointment for their child.  

Space is limited.  
Note: These are the last screenings for the year.  

Please call 815-569-2314 between 8:00 AM-3:30 PM  
to make an appointment.   

 ATTENTION !! 

SCHOOL RESUMES APRIL 4th  

Spring Pictures  

Spring pictures are Wednesday, April 6. Pictures can be ordered before  
picture day or you will still have a chance to order after the proofs come in. 
There will be no re-takes for spring pictures.   



Cold and flu season  

Please remember if your child has a fever, they must remain fever free for 
24 hours without the use of medication before they can return to school. 
Please do not medicate your child and send them to school if they have a 
fever. The same rule applies to diarrhea and/or vomiting. This is to help 
prevent the spread of illness to other students and staff. This district policy 
will be strictly enforced. Remember the key to staying germ free is washing 
your hands frequently, covering coughs and sneezes, staying home when 
you or your child are ill . 

Reminders  

• Please make sure that you are screening for Covid 19 symptoms before sending your child to 
school.  

• We recognize that family situations change from week to week for various reasons, and we 
will accommodate weekly dismissal plans as needed. Those plans need to be in the office by 
10 a.m. That gives us time to communicate with all stakeholders. 

• Please consider putting a spare mask in your child's backpack. Some students are experienc-
ing mask malfunctions during the school day. 

• A copy of updated CDC guidance was sent home with students. 

• Covid - 19 testing and guidelines continue regardless of the updated mask wearing option. 

Pokémon Spring Break 
Reading Challenge 

When: March 28– April  3 

What: Students should read 20 minutes everyday 

Why: We want to continue to show students that reading at 
home is just as important as reading at school. 

 

Return the reading log to your teacher on April 4th and receive a 
Pokémon Collectors lunch box with fun gifts inside.  Reading 
logs went home on Friday before break. 

 

Have a safe and Happy  

~Spring Break~ 






